
The summer season is just around the corner so mark your calendars for an exciting time at 
Loon Lake Summer Camp, August 11 – 15, 2019.  This year the camp will be held in the 
Koerner Centre and Johnson Cabins.  We are excited about this summer’s camp, seeing you 
all, and having fun times together; it’s going to be a good one. However, space is limited so 
please register as soon as possible.   

Loon Lake Camp is located within UBC's Malcolm Knapp Research Forest in Maple Ridge. It is 
situated on a beautiful lake in a 5000 hectare wilderness area. There are excellent lodging 
accommodations, excellent hiking trails, and a dining area with a lake view. 

Camp activities include crafts, canoeing, swimming, hiking, campfires, canteen, sports, games, 
having tons of fun, and eating good food!  We also have a team of creative counselors ready to 
engage you in fun games, wacky skits, and most importantly, the Word of God.  

Things to bring along: (Please label all personal belongings) 
 - Bible (if you have one) - Pillow, sleeping bag or blanket, and a sheet.  
 - Life jacket (if you have one) - Swimming suit and towels, Toiletries 
 - Flashlight, Water bottle - Necessary changes of clothing, hat, & footwear 
    

Things to leave at home: 
 - Skateboards - MP3 Players/iPods/game systems 
 - Pocketknives, Candy - Money, All Valuables 
  
Camp begins at 3:00pm on Sunday, August 11th and pick-up is on Thursday afternoon, August 
15th.  A confirmation letter with more details will be sent prior to camp. 

We would like to extend our invitation to any of our campers friend’s this summer, so feel free to 
make a copy or forward this letter to any friends you may think would be interested in coming as 
well; we would be thrilled to have some new faces around. 

The camp will be for children/youth ages 8 to 16. This summer registration cost is $325.00* per 
camper. Finnish Bethel Church is willing to help out families to meet their financial needs to 
send their children to camp so please contact pastor Jarno or pastor Riku if you are interested. 
Cheques are to be made out to the Finnish Bethel Church. We would like to inform parents 
that we have a registered nurse on site 24hrs a day at camp as well as trained life guards, we 
take the safety of your children very seriously. 

Please return your registration form by July 31, 2019 to:  
(registration form is also available at www.19twenty.org/camp): 

Finnish Bethel Church 
Jarno Karjanlahti 
1920 Argyle Drive 

Vancouver, BC,   V5P2A8 
or email jarno@19twenty.org 

                      
For further inquiries, please feel free to contact the camp registrars: 

Hope to see       Jarno Karjanlahti at 778-223-4490 or e-mail jarno@19twenty.org  OR 
You there          Riku Tuppurainen at 778-895-9080 or e-mail riku@19twenty.org       

*Note: We are currently fundraising to help lower camp fees, registration fees may decrease closer to camp dates.
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